
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after half term and a really special welcome to all the new 
families that have recently joined Noah’s Ark Pre-school. We will enjoy 
getting to know you all over the coming weeks.  

 

This week we have been looking at letters and sounds with the children 
through rhythm and rhyme. We have been singing rhyming songs and 
reading books with rhyming refrains in our thinking times.  

A Squash and a Squeeze, Oi Frog!, Chocolate Mousse for Greedy Goose 
and Hairy McLairy from Donaldson’s Dairy have been favourites with the 
children. We have also been looking at different objects and seeing if we 
can find any rhyming words, (‘egg’ and ‘peg’ for example), matching and 
making rhyming pairs and playing rhyming games.  The children 
have all been enthusiastic about developing their communication 
and language skills.  

 

We have attached some tips from Internet Matters about Online 
Safety for Pre-school age children which may be useful to some 
families.  

 

Although there have been some sunny days, the weather has still 
been wet and cold and often unpredictable so please continue to 
send your child to their sessions with a warm, waterproof coat 
with their name in it. Thank you.  

 

We are so pleased to have received our 
provisional Ofsted report following the re-
cent visit. We were judged as Outstanding 
in every area which we are so thrilled about. 
When the final report is published we will 
send it out to families. Thank you all so 
much for your ongoing support.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

Friday 23rd February  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187





